
Nancy	B.	Hersman	
1806	9th	Street	

Manhattan	Beach,	CA	90266	
	

March	13,	2017	
	

	
	
	
Ms.	Liza	Tamura	
City	Clerk	
City	of	Manhattan	Beach	
1400	Highland	Avenue	
Manhattan	Beach,	CA	90266	
	
Dear	Ms.	Tamura,	
	
In	view	of	the	March	7,	2017	election,	please	accept	this	letter	as	my	resignation	
from	the	Planning	Commission	effectively	immediately.	It	has	been	my	pleasure	
to	serve	on	the	Planning	Commission	and	wish	all	the	Commissioners	well.	
	

Best	regards,	
	
	 	 	 	 	 						/s/	
	

Nancy	Hersman	
	


